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Annual General Meeting 

Thanks to the many people that supported the AGM on Monday night at Geilston Bay, good discussion on 

progressing the single night division matter and more use of the tennis scores app going forward. 

Good to see a couple of new Club representatives on the Tournament Committee. 

Minutes of the AGM can be found at AYC_AGM_Minutes_August_2021 info relating to Season 20/21 has been 

moved to Previous Seasons and a new page setup for Season 2021 / 2022 info. 

Roster 1 

Entries for Roster 1 close on Friday August 13th, for most Clubs this probably means in the next few days, we 

have interest from the Hobart Out Tennis Club in submitting some teams for this season along with a few regular 

Clubs indicating slight increases in interest. As per the discussion at the AGM we will be working towards more 

divisions being played on a single night, may not get them all there in the first roster, but this concept has 

universal support and needs to progress. 

Tennis Scores App 

Those of you who have been using the app last season will soon get a reminder that your subscription will be 

renewed. If you don’t expect to be responsible for results entry in the coming season please check your settings. 

The Association will be paying for one subscription per team during 2021 / 22. 

70th Anniversary Season 

2021 / 22 is the 70th season for AYC, quite an achievement. It would be good to be able to provide some history, 

perhaps via our website, during the season. We have already had a couple of good suggestions but if you are 

able to help with anything, or perhaps have some ideas for how we can celebrate this milestone please let us 

know. 

mailto:ayctas@gmail.com
https://www.tennis.com.au/ayc/files/2021/08/AYC_AGM_Minutes_August_2021.pdf


 

AYC Championships 

The usual Men’s / Ladies / Mixed Doubles events will be held to get the season underway in the week prior to the 

roster commencing. Venues to be determined. Entry is free and closes on Friday September 03rd at our email 

address.  

Please spread the word to your Club and team mates who may not be getting our emails directly. 

Men’s / Ladies Doubles   Wednesday September 08th 

Mixed Doubles   Thursday September 09th  

 

Hope to see you in the next roster. 

Let me know if you have any queries. 

 

Thanks 

Campbell Palfrey 
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